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Tom G James

From: Cllr. Jean Lewis
Sent: 13 April 2023 10:53
To: EED Forward Planning
Subject: Trelech SC8/h1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Bethan

Dear Forward Planning, 
 
I’m thinking of objecting to this site being de-allocated from the LDP.  As you are aware two 
houses have been built and the road has been prepared.     Have you been able to contact the 
owner of the land as after making enquiries I still do not know who the owner is.   
 
The site has been allocated within a number of development plans and little progress to date. Site 
to be de-allocated from the revised LDP and development limits to be amended, although leaving 
infill plots on the northern side to allow for small scale development. 
 
Existing LDP Allocation SC8/h1 

Existing LDP Allocation SC8/h1 

 
Diolch yn fawr, 
Jean. 
 
Cofion cynnes \ Kind regards, 
Cyng. \ Cllr. Jean Lewis 

 
 




